
April 11, 2022 

 

The Municipality of West Elgin Council 
Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line 
Rodney, ON N0L 2C0 

 

Via email clerk@westelgin.net 

 

We would like to request that on the 13th of May from 4PM until 8PM that the Rodney Firefighters 
Association be allowed to hold a Cruise Night in the town of Rodney on Furnival Road. 

The portion of Furnival Road that we would request to be closed would be From Queen Street to 
Victoria Street. We would also need Harper Street at Padfield Lane and Moriah Street at Stinson Street 
closed as well. 

We would request that the Municipality’s Road department provide traffic control and close and open 
the road. A notice to the County of Elgin will also be required for the temporary closure of Furnival 
Road, Mr. Gosnell has advised that he will get permission on our behalf once council has endorsed the 
parade. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Recoverable Signature

X
Dan Balint
Treasurer - Rodney Fire Fighters Association
Signed by: S-1-12-1-284606501-1215775718-2824976807-2570373678/46cb50c8-d2fc-400b-af9f-0192799fa332  
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